
From: CSUSB COVID-19 <covid-19@csusb.edu> 
Date: Thursday, July 29, 2021 at 1:11 PM 
To: colleagues@groups.csusb.edu, students@coyote.csusb.edu  
Subject: Vaccine Requirement Information 
 
Dear Campus Community, 
  
The California State University vaccine requirement that was announced on July 27 will apply to all 
faculty, students, and staff accessing either the San Bernardino or Palm Desert campuses, or doing 
university business off-site.  This includes all University Auxiliary employees.  All faculty, students, and 
staff are expected to be fully vaccinated and have completed their online self-certification no later than 
September 20, 2021. 
  
To complete the required vaccine self-certification or to document your exemption, you may do so in 
myCoyote or through the links below: 
  
Employees: Employee COVID-19 Vaccine Self-Certification 
Students:  Student COVID-19 Vaccine Self-Certification 
  

• Mandatory testing at no cost will begin the week of August 2nd for staff who are reporting to 
campus and who are not yet fully vaccinated. 

• Mandatory testing at no cost will begin the week of August 16th for faculty and students who are 
reporting to campus and who are not fully vaccinated.   

  
Campus community members required to be tested will receive a separate communication regarding 
how to schedule an on-campus appointment.  
  
Students, faculty, and staff who are fully vaccinated should complete their self-certification as soon as 
possible to avoid unnecessary COVID-19 testing.   
  
Members of the campus community who are not yet fully vaccinated should make an appointment for 
vaccination at https://myturn.ca.gov as soon as possible.  The process to become fully vaccinated can 
take up to six weeks for the two-dose vaccine, and up to three weeks for the one-dose vaccine. 
  
As a reminder, the Daily Health Screen is required for anyone accessing campus facilities. Additional 
information is available on the Return of the Pack website. 
  
This message from COVID-19@CSUSB.EDU serves as the official notification to the university campus 
community. 

https://www2.calstate.edu/csu-system/news/Pages/California-State-University-to-Implement-COVID-19-Vaccination-Requirement-for-Fall-2021-Term.aspx
https://idp.csusb.edu/idp/profile/cas/login?method=POST&service=https%3A%2F%2Fcmshr.cms.csusb.edu%2Fpsp%2FHSBPRD%2FEMPLOYEE%2FHRMS%2Fc%2FCSU_COVID19.CSU_COVID19_SS.GBL%3FFolderPath%3DPORTAL_ROOT_OBJECT.CO_EMPLOYEE_SELF_SERVICE.HC_PERSONAL_INFO_ESS.CSU_COVID19_SS_GBL%26IsFolder%3Dfalse%26IgnoreParamTempl%3DFolderPath%252cIsFolder%26RL%3D%26target%3Dmain0%26navc%3D7705%3Fcmd%3Dlogin%26languageCd%3DENG%26userid%3DPS%26pwd%3Dz
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